
My name is Callie Smith, and I am a licensed social worker in Grand Forks, ND. I am opposed to bill HB 

124.  It is designed to discriminate and harm our youth. All children should be able to participate in 

sports and benefit from community, teamwork and physical activity.  

Thank you for your consideration,  

Callie Smith 


